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Xiong, Mai Chong (CI-StPaul)

From: Jeffrey Rudolf <jrudolf@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2018 5:22 PM

To: Xiong, Mai Chong (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Support for Brock Obee's noise variance at 924 Hague Ave

Hello, 
 
I am a neighbor of Brock Obee - just across Milton, to the east of his home at 924 Hague. 
 
I'm writing to support his application for noise variance, and furthermore to support its extension to 11pm. I live adjacent to 
the part of his property that will have live music, and am writing to let you know that I support his requested 11pm time. 
 
He is a long-time resident and friend of the community, and has the support of our neighborhood group. Please consider 
granting him the variance until 11pm. 
 
Thanks,  

Jeffrey Rudolf 

917 Laurel Ave 

410-258-9832 


